
         “Be a Part of the Pride!!” 
Staff Birthday Corner 

Diane Williams- November 4     Kim Hahnenkamp- November 14                                                                                      

Regina Schafer- November 4                                                                      
 

 

Current Enrollment: PREP/EC=65; Kindergarten= 82; Grade 1=61; Grade 2=53 

Attendance: Kindergarten 91%, Grade 1 92%, Grade 2 89% 
 

Mrs. Crawford’s 1
st
 Grade class was the monthly Dilly Bar Attendance winner with a 95.52% 

attendance for the month!!! Way to go Mrs. Crawford’s class—YOU ROCK!  
 

 The weekly Panther Paw winners from the PBIS- Be a Part of the Pride drawings were June Walker, 

Lane Cvengros, Coper Pope, Paislee Mehlberg, June Dilley, Enzleigh Baker, Aaliyah Jones, Everhett Cervi, 

Owen Pieper, Addilyn Swafford, Easton Coleman, Emma Burget, June Walker, Ariel Getz, Gracelyn Bonn, 

Mallory Bennett, Kassie Goodman, Bella Burtle, Christina Scribner, Liam Frailey, Paighten Mller, Jayda 

Denton, Alana Kohute, Lila Edwards, Landon Stork, Ariel Getz, Mia Bennett, Ella Christian, Cruze Berner, 

Sophie Scoles, Brantley Daniels, Paisley Thompson, Jesse Riley, Will Chernisky, Joshua Vernon-Allen, Chase 

Clements, Beckett Lyons, Samanta Bauman, Addelyn Evrley, Zoiey Allen, Dane Coy, Charlee Butkauskas, 

Harper Leach, Jimmy Zhu, Sophia Martell, Vinnie Dilley, Lillian Schmitz and David Evrley. In recognition of 

their positive behaviors, each student was awarded a book. Congratulations to all of these students and thanks 

for being examples of good behavior in action!!  
 

 The Kindness Kounts winners for the month of September were celebrated on September 24
th

 during an 

outdoor assembly. Students recognized for their kind gestures were: Adria Anderson, Lane Cvengros, Zoiey 

Allen, Cooper Pope, Axton Green, Harper Leach, MaKaelynn Childress, Leara Lawrence, Claire Moore, Sophia 

Martell, Jayda Kraus-Denton and Morgan Miller. Following the celebration, students were rewarded with time 

to interact and socialize with their friends. Many additional acts of kindness and empathy were witnessed during 

this social time. On Friday, October 22
nd

 we will be announcing the winners for October.  During our PBIS 

assembly that day we will discuss positive Character Traits and talk about what it means to be Kind, Self-

Directed and to show empathy.   
        

Parent Teacher Conferences were held October 7
th

. Parents were given the option of virtual or in person 

conferences. Teachers were very pleased with the meetings! Conferences were well attended and we are at 

nearly 100% participation K-2. PK will hold their conferences at the end of the month. 
 

October is Fire Prevention Month. The students practiced moving quickly and quietly out of the building 

in anticipation of impressing the fire men on their visit on October 18th. We are looking forward to learning 

more about fire safety from the ACTUAL firemen!! 

Upcoming events: 

Red Ribbon Week will be celebrated the week of October 25
th

. 

An outdoor Halloween Parade will be hosted on October 29
th

. 

American Education Week is November 14
th

-20
th

. 
 

 

Reminder: Please see our web site for photos of more fun things going on at Washington! 
 

“Working in partnership, PCUSD #8, students, parents 

and community members will each do 

his or her part to ensure  

learning and success.” 


